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Linda L. Gehrke 
Lobbyist Registrar 

Office of the Lobbyist Registrar 

 

375 University Avenue, Suite 201 
Toronto, Ontario  M5G 2J5 
 

Tel: 416-338-6610 
TTY: 416-338-6623 
Fax: 416-338-5859 
lgehrke@toronto.ca 
www.toronto.ca/lobbying 

August 21, 2014 

Michael Binetti 
Affleck Greene McMurtry LLP 
365 Bay Street, Suite 200 
Toronto, ON  M5H 2V1 

Email: mbinetti@agmlawyers.com 

 
Dear Mr. Binetti: 

Re: Report to Council on an Inquiry into Lobbying 
 about Tender Call Nos. 67-2013 and 152-2013 

I am in receipt of your email of August 21, 2014 regarding the “disingenuous” comment 
located on page 15 of my report to Council on an Inquiry into Lobbying about Tender 
Call Nos. 67-2013 and 152-2013. Thank-you for taking the time to review this report and 
for providing further context to your comment; I accept your apology and look forward to 
a continued cordial and professional working relationship. To this end I will append your 
apology and this response to my report by way of a supplementary report to the original. 

Warmest regards,  

(original copy signed) 

Linda L. Gehrke 
Lobbyist Registrar 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
c.c.  Stephen Littlejohn, Inquiries and Investigations Counsel 
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